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Taxpayers to Discuss Flood Control Vote 
 

 Tax payers of Skagit County will 
convene in a special meeting of the 
Skagit County Taxpayers association 
next Tuesday night, Nov. 26, in the 
Burlington city hall, D. W. Barclay, 
president announced yesterday. 
 The coming flood control 
election Dec. 3, and reports from the 
state taxpayers’ association meeting this 
Friday and Saturday at the Washington 
hotel in Seattle, will be discussed. 
 The regular meeting night of the 
association is next Thursday, and the 
date is advanced to Tuesday because of 
Thanksgiving. 


